
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Ben Logan, City Attorney; Alex Farned, Director Tupelo Parks and Recreation 

Department 

DATE April 11, 2024 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF ORDER FINDING THAT INSTEAD OF 

COMPETITIVE SEALED BIDS, THAT COMPETITIVE SEALED REQUEST 

FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) PROCUREMENT SHOULD BE USED TO 

CONTRACT FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF  THE BALLARD PARK 

INCLUSIVE PLAYGROUND 
  

 

Request:  

Please approve the attached order finding that competitive sealed bidding will not be practicable 

and advantageous to the city for the construction of the Ballard Park Inclusive Playground 

project, and that the use of the Request for Proposals procurement method would be in the best 

interest of the City of Tupelo. 

 

BML 

 


